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Treasurer’s Report
Charity - 5,300

General - 2,200
TDR - 57,000
Heroes - 7,000
Scholarship - 343

Financial Secretary’s Report
Associate - 242

Insurance - 104

Inactive - 52

Total - 398

Honorary - 37

Honorary Life - 70



Grand Knight’s Report

The bar is open on Thursday nights. The Social Club will be promoting a new class of membership for the

organization. There will be a prearranged fee along with the service.

We need to bring in more members. The Knight of the Month is Tom Fresselli. Congratulations Tom! We are

currently planning more work parties for the Hall.

Admission’s Report

We have one application for admission to the council. John Torres is being sponsored by Joseph Turano. The
move for his nomination passed unanimously at the November meeting. We are planning for a first degree at

our December meeting.

Turkey Day Run Report

The committee would like to move the expo to the Marion Square. We are under budget at the moment and

currently have 2,000 race registrations. We have more sponsorships this year, which is a record year for us.

Chancellor’s Report

We have two seminarians we support with Andrew Fryml and Rhett Williams. We have cut their first checks

and will be cut their second checks at the November meeting.

Trustee’s Report

We finally have the upstairs of the Hall cleaned up.

Church Director’s Report

We have a spot for the rosary dinner. It will be at the Daughters in December.



Field Agent’s Report

We reached 100 Billion dollars for our Insurance program on November 3™,

District Deputy’s Report

We received the Columbian Award for 2014-2015. We need to start a Retention Committee for the Council.

Unfinished Business
We currently tabled a motion for our participation in Operation Hope. We must participate in some way to
Operation Hope. We would like to limit our participation in Operation Hope. There is a motion to limit our

Operation Hope donation to $1,000, so that more can be given to our charities. The motion failed.

New Business

Rhett Williams would like to attend World Youth Day in the Summer of 2016. There is a motion to give

$1,000 to Rhett Williams for his trip to World Youth Day. We will be getting more information next month.

The St. Patrick's Day Parade has been going on for 20 years. The money raised will be going to the Irish
American Studies program at the College of Charleston. There is a plaque being made for the Addlestone

Library for the 100 year anniversary for Bishop England.

The Columbus Club needs to elect new officers. The nominated persons are Dan Metzler, Bill Godshaw, and

Tyson Dutton. The board has been passed.

We will be forgoing a Christmas Party with the children. We want to put on a Holiday dinner with One 80
Place in lieu of that event. This event is geared toward veterans. It will be a potluck dinner. Veterans will be

speaking on their experience.



Business Meeting

The next business meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 2 at the Hall. We have a
Regularly Scheduled business meeting at 6:30pm. Dinner will be served at 7:30pm. We will

&= Dbegin with a First Degree at 6pm. If you have not been by for a while, come and see what's
new! It's always great to see old friends.

Social Media

Brother Knights,

You can now keep in touch with us via social media!

@ Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/704kofc

D |
=== Twitter: https://twitter.com/KofC704

For Good Of The Order

We need to remember all our brothers and families who may be sick and in distress. If you or if you know of a
brother who is sick or in distress please notify Grand Knight, Patrick Rogers at 843-729-8098

Many Knights were affected by the flooding statewide. We are working with the Red Cross to help out Knights
in need. Please keep them all in your prayers. (10/7/15)


https://www.facebook.com/704kofc
https://twitter.com/KofC704

Special Intentions for those who have been ill:

Christina Herdia

George Young

Nick Collins

Joseph DelLeon

Buddy Pento

Durna Conchrain

Father John Dux

Joe Dumovich

Richard Kohler

Gary Brownstein

Jim Stedman

Father James Parker

Jack Kennedy

Katie Roberts

Patrick Allen

Paul Bonvalet’s father

Amy Seago

Monsignor Hoffman’s brother

Mary Shahid

Dominique Gibson

Larry Sebring

Dan Machowski's Father

Pete Harpy

Cathy Geiger

Karen Metzler

Mary Buchanan

Bruce Conklin

Richard Aristeggui's Mother (8/5/15)

Andy Pritchett

Kayla Setti

Ed Defeneaux

George Seago's Mother Ann Seago has cancer.
(8/5/15)

Joe Mule's Wife Judy Warren is having eye surgery
(8/5/15)

Steve Thompson's son Christopher involved in car
accident. (8/5/15)

Ed Defeneaux’s Daughter and Grandaughters
Nicole, Rebecca, Abigail Desanchez (9/2/15)
Curtis, hall worker, wife has cancer (11/4)
George Jager has chemotherapy (11/4)
Richard Aristeggui's friend (11/4)

Special Intentions for those who have died:

Eugene B. Borry

Father John Simonin

Dale Sear’s Uncle Louie Carrera

Sister Cecelia Livingston

George Young’s mother, Camille
Woody Adylett

Aaron Reeve’s wife and brother who were in a car
accident

Paul Setti’s Aunt Valentina Setti

Jane Stiles

Dale Sears’ mother-in-law, Rose Marie Kauffman
Bishop David Thompson

Ramon Aristegui, Richard Aristegui’s father.
Retta Laurey

Bobbie St. Clair

Father Frank Travis

Rose Dallow, George Young’s cousin.
Jonathan Wallach’s Great Grandmother.
Alma Parker

Ron Roberts” mother in law.

Bill Kanapaux

Donald Hean

Peter Murphy

Deacon John Brown

Thomas Doggett

Bill Schmidt

Barbara Steeg — Paul Setti's friend

Patrick Roger’s Grandfather

Inna Nichols - Joe Mule’s Employee

Paul Bonvallet's Mother Delores Goins
Forgotten Souls of Purgatory

John Orr (9/2/15)

Paul Setti's Uncle Bruce has passed away due to ammonia
(11/4)

Past Members Of Council (11/4)




"Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless them and their families for
the selfless acts they perform for us in our time of need. Amen.



Communications

Officer Emails/Phone Numbers

Grand Knight
Patrick Rogers
grandknight@704kofc.org

Dep. Grand Knight

Paul Setti
deputygrandknight@704kofc.org

Chancellor

Tony Szwast
chancellor@704kofc.org

Recorder

Christian LeBlanc
recorder@704kofc.org

843-729-8098

843-813-2713

843-852-3273

864-230-3357

Treasurer

Dan Metzler
treasurer@704kofc.org
703-531-9210

Advocate

Steve Thompson
advocate@704kofc.org

843-696-0705

Warden
David Northrup
warden(@704kofc.org

Inside Guard
Leo Simonin
advocate@704kofc.org

843-345-2252

843-494-3999

Outside Guard

Larry Elberfeld
outsideguard@704kofc.org

Lecturer

Gene D’ Agostino
lecturer(@704kofc.org

843-789-3507

203-530-1908

Financial Secretary

Brian Borry
fsecretary(@704kofc.org

843-906-3280
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